
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Notices 

March        8th   -  Contemplative Eucharist in the Chapel 10:00am 

March        9th  -  Choir Practice in the Choir Room 7:30pm 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Season of Lent 

 

Thank you to all of our volunteers who make us a community by: 
welcoming and making coffee and making budgets and flipping pancakes 

and cleaning cups and cleaning gutters and reading scripture and arranging 

flowers and arranging lunches and chairing committees and mending 

chairs and answering phones and phoning for answers and issuing receipts 

and sussing out issues and collecting donations and donating collections 

and salting the parking lot and icing the cookies and opening the gate and 

opening hearts and ringing the bells and wringing the mops and 

distributing hymnals and redistributing love and singing the tenor part and 

parting the overgrown hedge and treasuring the accounts and accounting 

for treasures and tending the garden and tending to be special and 

watering plants and draining still water and turning the heat on and 

offering to do it all over again…. 
 

 



 

        

 

      

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Melissa 

will be present 

for the 8 am  

and 10 am 

services   

Our Annual Family Pancake Supper on Shrove Tuesday was a 

great success.  There were just over a 100 people there.  While this 

year saw fewer adults, it was more than made up by a considerable 

number of families with young children.  Our thanks to all our 

helpers who set up and took down the tables and chairs; those 

who prepared and served the pancakes, sausages etc.  Special 

thanks to Marion Porter and the preschool staff who prepared 

some wonderful activities for the children. 

After expenses some $200 will be sent to the Primate's World 

Relief and Development Fund.  The left over pancake flour, 

sausages, butter, syrup, ice cream, and cookies were gratefully 

received by the North Shore Homeless Shelter, for their Pancake 

Supper. 

A Few Pancake 

Related Remarks 

from John Luccock 

 

on  
 

Raise Some Dough for the                 

St. Catherine’s Child Care Society 

When you shop at Cobs Breads in Edgemont 

Village and they are ringing up your order, 

tell them your support St. Catherine’s 

Preschool and the preschool will get 5% of 

your total bill! Thank you in advance!! 


